
 

 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF ANNUAL  
GENERAL MEETING 2018 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Annual General Meeting (AGM) of  

Aspergers Victoria Incorporated (AV) will be held at the  

Nerve Centre, 54 Railway Road, Blackburn, on 

 

WEDNESDAY 21 NOVEMBER 2018 at 7:00pm  
 

 The AGM will be followed by a celebration of our group’s achievements over the 

year and a showcase of some of our member’s talents*  
 

This is a free event to thank our members for their support this year however we 

ask that you register for catering purposes. Donations will also be welcomed on 

the night. 

 

To attend the AGM you must be a member of AV and register here by 

Wednesday 7th November 

AGENDA 
Item Description 

1 Welcome  

2 Confirm the minutes from the previous AGM 

3 Annual Report  

4 Treasurer’s Report ** 

5 Election of the Committee (Board)  

6 

 

Year-end celebrations: 
 

• Achievements of our groups 

• Talent showcase – member performances  

• Informal drinks and nibbles  
 

7 Event close (by 9:30pm) 



* At this year’s AGM event, we would like to celebrate our members and all their talents 

in a Talent Showcase! We are looking for volunteers who would be happy to do a short 

(2-3 minute) performance on the night. Examples could be singing a song, playing an 

instrument, performing a comedy/ magic /drama performance, or your own unique talent. 

If you have an idea, please submit it via email to events@aspergersvic.org.au. 

 

** The audited financial accounts will be sent to members prior to the AGM for review. 

We ask that where possible you submit any questions regarding the Treasurer’s report to 

the Treasurer at treasurer@aspergersvic.org.au by Wednesday 14th November to allow 

adequate time to prepare a response. 


